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Provider Registration – deltadentalsc.com 

• Where to begin?

All providers in SC, 
when setting up 
their Username and 
Password needs to 
start under the Delta 
Dental SC website.  
To access the 
provider registration 
select ‘Provider’.
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Provider Registration – deltadentalsc.com 

• Provider Sign In

Under this section 
you can create your 
account under ‘Dental 
Provider Registration’.
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Provider Registration – deltadentalsc.com 

• Beginning 
Registration

Select ‘I am either a 
dentist or associated 
with a dentist’.
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Provider Registration – deltadentalsc.com 

• Step 2 of 
Registration

It’s recommended for 
the person that’s 
completing this form 
to add their first and 
last name.
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Provider Registration – deltadentalsc.com 

• Step 2 of 
Registration

Add in the Business 
info– Tax ID, Business 
City, Business Zip.

Add in the Dentist’s 
First and Last Name, 
License Number and 
License State.
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Provider Registration – deltadentalsc.com 

• Step 3

Validate the 
Registration 
information 
submitted.
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Provider Registration – deltadentalsc.com 

• Create Username 
and Password

REQUIRED

6 characters for 
Username and 8 
characters for 
password must 
include one 
uppercase, one lower 
case and one numeric 
character.
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Provider Registration – deltadentalsc.com 

• Provide a Challenge 
Question and 
answer.

This will allow you to 
access your account if 
you forget your 
created password.
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Provider Registration – deltadentalsc.com 

• Registration 
Confirmation

Please make note of 
your Username and 
Password for future 
use.

ALMOST DONE!
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Provider Registration – deltadentalsc.com 

• Terms of Use

Please read through 
this section. Once 
complete you have to 
‘Agree’ to move 
forward.
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Provider Registration – deltadentalsc.com 

• Authorization code

Your Delta Dental 
Representative can 
provide your 
Authorization code.  
You are granted 
access for 14 days 
until it’s mailed. 
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Provider Registration – deltadentalsc.com 

• Login Screen

Once registration is 
complete, this is what 
the Login section will 
look like.
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Provider Profile– deltadentalsc.com 

• My Profile

Under your provider 
profile you can 
update your Security 
Question or change 
your password for the 
Delta Dental SC 
account.
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Provider Profile– deltadentalsc.com 

• My Profile

Under your provider 
profile you can add 
new providers as they 
join the practice.
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Provider Log-In – deltadental.com 

Log in using the same 
Username and 
Password created in 
the deltadentalsc.com 
website.
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Provider Log-In – deltadental.com 

Sign in the 
deltadental.com 
website using the 
same Username and 
Password created in 
deltadentalsc.com 
website.
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• Provider Main Page

Once logged in the 
Delta Dental SC 
website, this is what 
the ‘Provider Main 
Page’ should look like.

deltadentalsc.com
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View Plan / Benefits 

• Your Patient’s 
benefits

Your Delta Dental SC 
patient’s benefits can 
be viewed under this 
section.
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View National Plans / Benefits

• National Patient 
Benefits

Your patients that 
have benefits under 
another Delta Dental 
member company can 
be viewed here.  
Login using the same 
Username and 
Password created. 
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Patient benefit search – deltadental.com 

View national Delta 
Dental patient’s 
benefit and eligibility

Requirements 
needed:

Member ID

Member DOB

Member first name

Member last name 
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Setting up EFT/ERA

• Enrollment for 
Electronic Fund and 
Remittance

Any SC office has to 
set up EFT/ERA under 
RedCard Enrollment 
Center.

Set up can be for 
DDSC, DDMO or 
national Deltas.
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View Remits

• Once EFT/ERA 
enrollment is 
complete the office 
can view 
DDMO/DDSC under 
‘View Remit’ or can 
view all other Deltas 
under ‘View 
National Remit’.


